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April 2023 

NEW WORLD MONTESSORI SCHOOL 

Educating the Human Potential since 1983  

E-mail: n.montessori@sbcglobal.net          Website: www.nworldmontessori.org 
  

 

NEWSLETTER  

PRE-REGISTRATION 
FORMS FOR THE 2023 

SUMMER CAMP 

The front office has sent out an email to all par-
ents with the link to the summer camp pre-
registration form. The summer camp will take 
place from Tuesday, June 6 though Friday, July 
14 for a total of 6 weeks. The school is asking for 
a minimum of 4 weeks (in any order) as a re-
quirement for enrollment to the summer camp.   

The summer camp will provide various activities 
and at the same time the students will continue 
with their Montessori based education. 

The pre-registration form(s) deadline is on April 
30th. Summer Camp registration for new stu-
dents will take place in the month of May. 

PASSOVER CELEBRATION 
AND GOOD FRIDAY 

Two of the most important dates in the Christian 
calendar that we deeply cherish at our school 
are the Passover and the Passion, Death and Res-
urrection of Jesus Christ, two historic events that 
combine to one simple truth: the mercy of God 
for His people. The 
Passover Celebration 
will take place on Thurs-
day, April 6 (regular 
school day). A symbolic 
Passover Celebration 
will take place in each 
of the classrooms. We 
ask the students to 
wear white or pastel colors on this day. 

 

The school will be closed on Friday, April 
7 in observance of the Good Friday holi-
day. 
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STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Our monthly staff development meeting will take 
place on Friday, April 21. Regular release times 
will follow with NO AFTERSCHOOL CARE.  

PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCES 

The second semester Parent/Teacher Confer-
ences are scheduled for April 27th and 28th. The 
conferences will take place for all grade levels 
(from the “Nido” to Upper Elementary). Please 
reach out to the front office to schedule a con-
ference with your child’s teacher. 

No school will take place on the dates men-
tioned above. 

Note to parents of 6 grade students: Since your 
child is graduating next month, Mrs. Portillo is 
not requiring a PTC. If you wish for the confer-
ence to take place, please reach out to the front 
office  to schedule one. 

EARTH WEEK 

It is very important for children to learn about 
our Earth and all the benefits we receive from 
and through it. One of the most amazing won-
ders about our planet is the fact that it sustains 
life as we know it because of its fine-tuning fac-
tor. No other planet in our solar system possess-
es such unique characteristic. That’s more than 
enough  reason to celebrate and to pass on to 
our children how to be good stewards of our 
amazing home we call Earth. Our Earth Day relat-
ed activities will take place during the week of 
April 17—21. Free 
dress will apply dur-
ing this whole week. 
Further details will be 
sent home from your 
child(ren)’s respec-
tive environments.      


